
            SUMMER CREEK HIGH SCHOOL 

                              ORCHESTRA 

                    Timothy Mika ~ Director 

  
 

 

2013 Region 19 - North Zone –  

High School Orchestra UIL Solo and Ensemble Contest. 
 

Dear Region 19 NORTH ZONE Director,     April 2, 2013  

   

Summer Creek High School welcomes you to our campus on Saturday, April 20
th
 for our Solo and 

Ensemble Contest – PART 2. 

 

Upon arrival, directors should check in at the Contest Office, located in Room 1319 of the Fine Arts 

wing.  Please have your Principal-signed Form 1 completed for check-in.  Also, please be sure all judging 

scores have numbered measures and your school name. 

  

 Unloading/parking will take place in the “Faculty Parking” lot at the rear of the school (directly 

adjacent to football field) designated on the school-site Parking map.   

1. Students will enter building w/instruments only at  the cafeteria glassed-in 

entrance area in the rear of the school. 
2. DO NOT ENTER AT THE NORTH SIDE ENTRANCE - “PERFORMING ARTS 

CENTER” – or the front entrance to school.  These entrances will be locked and 

unmonitored. 

3. Students will unpack and warm-up in the cafeteria ONLY.  There can be NO PLAYING 

in the Fine Arts hallway where performance rooms are located. 

4. Available bus parking will be found in the “Faculty” lot by football field. 

 

 As always, we plan on keeping the contest on schedule, so please Directors – arrive early enough to 

have all your Form 6’s organized for your students.  Plan a strategy to have your students at the 

right room 5-10 minutes before their scheduled performance.  Please make sure your students are 

respectful of the other student’s performances in all the Solo rooms. 

 

There will not be a concession stand. 
There are some vending machines available for desperately hungry students.  

 

Students MUST bring their own stools, rockstops and other accessories.  Remind them not to bring 

money, electronic devices, or other valuables. 

 

Finally, if we can be of any other assistance to you regarding personal details, please call or email.  

Sincerely, 

 

Timothy Mika – Director 
SCHS Orchestra  

14000 Weckford Blvd. 

Houston, TX  77044 

281-641-5472       (office)  

timothy.mika@humble.k12.tx.us 
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